
 

 

The Friends of the Willis Museum 

 
 

Southampton Boy Evacuee and WW2 Blitz 

 

A talk by David Stiles at the Willis Museum 
21st March 2024 at 7.30pm sharp 

 

 

 

David talks about his personal experiences and gives a 
schoolboy’s boy’s view of WWII when his family were evacuated 
from Southampton to Ringwood in September 1939. There will 
also be a display of WW2 rations and memorabilia 

Doors open 7.10pm   Free to members, visitors £3 at the door. 
Some "first come, first served" seats have been reserved for non-
members.  Booking is essential.  Call in or phone 01256 465902. 


